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Dear Academic Senate Council,

My name is Jordan Clark and I would like to state my interesting in representing the mathematics department as a voting member. I was hired as an assistant professor in 2021. Throughout my time at LMC I have worked with various learning communities to best. Those communities include Transfer Academy, Umoja Scholars Program, and most recently the Student Athlete Academy. Apart from teaching I have chaperoned an HBCU and been a member of The Teaching and Learning Committee. Being a part of the Curriculum Committee would allow me work with colleagues on reviewing and shaping courses to best meet the needs of students across various populations.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Jordan Clark
